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November 16, 2005 

Dear Colleagues, 
 
The Executive Committee of the HKBU Faculty & Staff Union noted with concern the Council 
Secretary’s announcement on the captioned subject dated 14 November 2005.  
 
2. We hope that the investigation into the Council Election (2005) is being carried out in line 
with conventional practices, appropriate to an institution of higher education, and does not 
contravene the spirit of fairness, honesty, transparency, and accountability. 
 
3. Colleagues who have been invited to assist in the investigation shall be treated with respect 
and care. Of equal importance, the role, identity and privacy of those agreed to take part in the 
investigation shall be treated in strict confidence during and after the investigation. 
 
4. The Executive Committee will continue to follow the developments closely with reference to 
the above-mentioned principles. 
 
 
 
The Executive Committee  
HKBU Faculty & Staff Union 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
CC: Mr. Moses Cheng, Council Chairman  
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